Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

January 3, 2009

TR
The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:12am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Two new members present at today’s meeting. Welcome Richard and France to the Harley’s Owners Group,
Vancouver Chapter.

OLD BUSINESS:

December 1% 7" was Christmas Shopping week (discounted prices for Vancouver Chapter members only).

Thank you Trev Deeley Motorcycles.

December 6" & 7" was Photos with Santa. There was a last minute H.O.G. group photo taken. This photo is
on the Trev Deeley Motorcycles website. The H.O.G. chapter will be providing copies and will be given to the
members who were in the photo.

Thank you to all who donated money at the last meeting towards sponsoring families from the Christmas
Bureau. In approximately 10 minutes $751.00 dollars was raised. Thank you Terry Sue, for getting this started.
The H.O.G. chapter donated another $249.00 to make it $1000.00 enough to sponsor two families. After
reading this in our December H.O.G. Chapter minutes, Malcolm Hunter donated $1000.00 to match our
donation for a total of $2000.00. Thank you Malcolm! We also received another $100.00 and toys were also
given and dropped off at the store. We raised $2100.00 and we had enough to sponsor 4 families this year! All
were overwhelmed with our generosity. Again, thank you to all and especially Terry Sue for organizing and for
the shoppers Vern, Diane, Rick and Sandra who presented our gifts to the families.

NEW BUSINESS:

There will be an Open House at the Deeley Motorcycle Exhibition British Bike Collection January 15", Come
down and see the great exhibit. All groups are welcome. See Terry Rea for more information.

January 10", 2009 is our Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter renewal party. Please come out to join in the social event
with food and prizes from 11:00am — 3:00pm. You may win a ‘free’ membership!

January 14" is L.O.H. dinner at Mr. Greeks 7:00pm in Coquitlam (946 Brunette).

January 17" - Road Captains will be meeting to finalize ride destinations — 10:00am @ Trev Deeley Motorcycles
January 17 - Ladies of Harley will meet to finalize events — 10:00am @ Trev Deeley Motorcycles.

January 22" — 25" is the Vancouver Motorcycle show. We are asking for volunteers for our booth at the show.
We will be selling our Burn Camp items. Please let Vern or Diane know if you want to volunteer and also the
days and times you are available.
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